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Dear Senate Finance Committee,

I believe in making education funding a priority.  This is based on being an Alaskan since 1975.  From all that I
 have read, quality education for public schools affects the success of a state or country, and is a prevention measure
 at the same time.

Thank you,

Lynnette Dihle
2454 Engineers Cutoff
Juneau, Alaska  99801

mailto:dihles@gmail.com
mailto:Finance.Committee@akleg.gov

